Greetings: A note to thank you — A very big thank you for your time
and talents shared cordially with our associates and customers on
Sunday, October 11™! The comments received from our customers
were nothing but positive.

- WC Holden, Customer Service - JC Penney Company

Mike, Thank you for the music on the “Canadaigua Lady” on June
19™. You made an excellent mood for all! We appreciate your
musical talents and crowd-pleasing attitude toward a successful
evening.

- Peter Bud — IBM Corporation

Dear Mike, thank you so much for the services you provided to
Lollypop Farm during Barktober Fest 2003. Your generosity made it
possible for us to host approximately 2,000 people, and make just
over $45,00 in donations, sponsorships and sales. The weather was
uncooperative but that didn’t dampen the spirits of our walkers and
visitors. Your help was key to the positive response we received
from those people who forged through the inclement weather to
support us. What fun it was for us to watch the kids interact with you!
You really have a gift.

-Betty Umoff — Humane Society

Mike, | just wanted to take the opportunity to thank you for the service
at the market. Your music and personality was a great addition to the
market, especially on some of those gloomier days. Market goers
and vendors alike really enjoyed your performances (so did I!)
-Shelley O’Brien - Rochester Downtown Development Corp.



